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bit.ly/EndViolations

Tell Your Legislators

Stop violating sensitive locations and protected areas 
Schools, hospitals, protests, and houses of worship

should remain off-limits!

As a matter of moral principle, this is very simple: ICE should not be 
allowed in our schools, hospitals, public demonstrations—and never at 
our houses of worship! 

The new administration has selected immigration for its assault on the 
Constitution, our norms, and our liberties. Many advocates, activists, and 
clergy fear they are starting with immigrants and will conclude by cur-
tailing the rights and freedoms of everyone.

On January 20, 2025, the new administration rescinded a Biden adminis-
tration policy protecting certain areas—such as churches, schools, 
public demonstrations, and hospitals—from immigration enforcement. 
The new administration replaced it with an unreleased directive, giving 
Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) agents unfettered access 
to and enforcement power in these spaces.


